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Dominic Chappellet 
1539 Sage Canyon Road 
St. Helena, CA 94574 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
 I am neighbor of Sage Hill Vineyards and it is my understanding that they are planning a 
small addition to their winery.  I have spoken with the owners and they have shown me the site 
and proposed plans. We share an access road and have never had anything but positive 
dealings regarding their visitors or ours. I would like to let it be known that I do not oppose the 
proposed addition and do not believe that it will impact me or the other residents nearby in any 
negative way. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dominic Chappellet 


